WHITMAN BREED ABBOTT & MORGAN LLC ATTORNEYS AT LAW

500 West Putnam Avenue P.O. Box 2250

GREENWICH, CONNECTICUT 06830

203-869-3800 Telecopier: 203-869-1951

WRITER'S E-MAIL ADDRESS: amacleod@wbamct.com

WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL NUMBER: (203) 862-2458

November 20, 2009

VIA OVERNIGHT AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. S. Derek Phelps **Executive Director** Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, Connecticut 06051

Dockets No. 370A and 370B, Application of The Connecticut Light & Power Re: Company for the Greater Springfield Reliability Project and for the Manchester to Meekville Junction Circuit Separation Project ("GSRP/MMP") and NRG, Inc. Application for 530 MW Generating Plant in Meriden

Dear Mr. Phelps:

On behalf of ISO New England Inc. (the "ISO"), we are enclosing herewith an original and fifteen copies of the ISO's Responses to Questions 1 through 4 of the Connecticut Siting Council's Additional Interrogatories of November 6, 2009, in the above-referenced dockets.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the enclosed filing.

Sincerely, M. Macline

Anthony M. Macleod

AMM:dcs Enclosures

Kevin Flynn, Esq. cc:

Service List